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NOTICE  
DECEMBER 12, 2023 

WORKING GROUP MEETING 
and 

CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 5, 2023  
WORKING GROUP MEETING 

 
The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) is holding a series of structured working 
group meetings on the development of guidelines for the Ten-Year Undergrounding Distribution 
Infrastructure Plan (Undergrounding Plan) pursuant to Public Utilities Code sections 8385 and 8388.5. 
Originally, Working Group #5 was scheduled to meet on December 5, 2023. Due to unexpected 
scheduling conflicts, the December 5, 2023 meeting has been cancelled and a new meeting for 
Working Group #5 is now scheduled for December 12, 2023 from 10 am to noon.  

 
Documents and presentations for Working Group #5 are available at Docket #2023-UPs (ca.gov). The 
virtual meeting link and information will be sent closer to the December 12, 2023 date. 
 
To receive information regarding this docket (#2023-UPs) directly, please use this link to sign up for 
our service list: https://energysafety.ca.gov/events-and-meetings/how-to- participate-in-public-
events/.   
 
Questions regarding the working group meetings should be directed to 
ElectricalUndergroundingPlans@energysafety.ca.gov 
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